PA SI

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery

<u>Wednesday 22nd May</u> 5.30pm in the KS2 Hall

Friday 3rd May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We warmly invite you to a meeting in the Key Stage 2 Hall at **5.30pm** on <u>Wednesday 22nd May</u>. This is to inform you of the procedures for Secondary School Transfer and the Kent Test which takes place in September 2024.

You will be informed how and when to enter your child for the Kent Test, should you wish to do so. At the meeting you will be given your child's Non-Verbal and Verbal Reasoning test scores, along with their current Maths and English attainment. This will support you to make an informed decision as to whether or not you enter your child for the test.

We very much look forward to seeing you at this meeting.

Yours faithfully,

Mr S Cope and Mrs A Northrop Heads of School